
The study entitled ” SUPRAFYSIOLOGINEN HYDROKORTISONI VAIKEASSA AKUUTISSA 
HAIMATULEHDUKSESSA“, EudraCT number 2008-002346-30 was prematurely ended because of slow 
recruitment. Enrollment of study patients began in April 2010 and after 20 months we were able 
randomize only four patients. The inclusion criteria in the protocol were too strict, which made 
nearly impossible to find suitable patient to the study. Therefore, the study group determined to end 
the study  in December 2011. Because there was only four randomized patients, no data-analysis 
was done. 
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